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Shawn,
We cannot provide a letter approving anything until the final plans are submitted, reviewed, and approved. However, the WVDOH is not

opposed to two entrances for a Go-Mart travel plaza along county route 48, locally named Odd Rd.. at Ghent, Raleigh County, based on
the conceptual drawing presented to us on November 20, 2024.

Please feel freé to share this email.

Thank you,

Randall D. Pack, Jr., P.E.
Traffic Engineer

WVDOH - District 10

270 Hardwood Ln.

Princeton, WV 24724
304-716-3354

On Tue, Dec 3, 2024 at 11:27 AM Shawn Gray <Shawn.Gray@terradon.com> wrote:

Randall,




We have been in communication with Phil Shuman and his attorneys at Jackson and Kelly regarding the rezoning of the property with
the Raleigh County Planning Commission. Phil and his attorneys have requested a letter or email from DOH that we met to discuss the
project and based on information presented to date that DOH is comfortable with the devilment of the project and its traffic's impacts to
DOH roadways. We understand that we still need to a TIS but what can you provide in writing today to show support for the project.

Shawn Gray

ASLA
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